
 
 
Dear Middle School Parent: 
 
Again this school year, East Lake Academy is participating in the Catholic Math 
League.  The Catholic Math League gives East Lake Academy the opportunity to 
compete with Catholic schools across the country.  The Catholic Math League 
consists of four competitions given throughout the school year.  The first 
competition is scheduled for Wednesday, November 2nd during Math Club from 
12:00 to 12:30.  The exam is open to students in 6th through 8th grades.  A student 
does not have to be a member of the Math Club to participate. 
 
Each competition is composed of 25 multiple-choice questions.  The time allotted 
is 30 minutes.  No calculators are allowed.   
 
If you would like your daughter/son to participate in the Catholic Math League 
competition on November 2nd, please sign this letter and return it to me as soon 
as possible. 
 
Thank you, 
Mr. Jerrold Lösch 
 
Student’s Name: _____________________ 
 
Parent Signature: ____________________ 
 
 
The remaining “in-school” Math competitions are scheduled as follows: 
 
11/16/16 Illinois Council of Teachers of Mathematics (1st of 3 competitions) 
 
12/7/16 Catholic Math League (2nd of 4 competitions) 
 
2/1/17 Catholic Math League (3rd of 4 competitions)  
 
2/15/17 Illinois Council of Teachers of Mathematics (2nd of 3 competitions) 
 
3/15/17 Catholic Math League (4th of 4 competitions)  
 
4/5/17 Illinois Council of Teachers of Mathematics (3rd of 3 competitions) 
    


